
I strongly support the efforts to expel Representative Nearman for his actions in December that let violent protestors in the State 
Capitol.  This conduct is reprehensible and put everyone in the Capitol in danger.  His blatant disregard for our state government, 
state employees, and the State Capitol is evidenced by him knowingly opening the door for violent rioters.  The seriousness of these 
actions and its long term impact can not be ignored.  I am a long term resident in HD23 and am personally appalled and affected by 
his conduct.  How can you allow a person to continue to represent my District and be part of our state government?  I implore you to 
make the right decision and make sure Representative Nearman is expelled.  This cannot continue.  Thank you.


